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Dear Families, 

As we reach the end of another busy term, I want to take a moment to celebrate the dedication, 
resilience, and ambition shown by our pupils over the past 6 weeks. Their commitment to learning 
and striving for excellence has been truly inspiring. 

Throughout this term, our pupils have demonstrated remarkable perseverance and enthusiasm in all 
aspects of school life. From academic achievements to extracurricular successes, they have 
embraced every opportunity to challenge themselves and grow. Their desire to achieve well is evident 
in the way they engage with lessons, support one another, and take pride in their work. 

A particular highlight has been the positive attitude displayed across all year groups. Whether 
preparing for assessments, completing projects, or participating in school events, pupils have shown 
that hard work and determination bring great rewards. 

Our Year 11 pupils have recently begun their PPEs, and we are incredibly proud of the way they have 
approached this important period. Their focus, maturity, and commitment to their studies have been 
outstanding. These exams are a vital step in their preparation for the summer, and we encourage 
them to continue revising diligently while also looking after their well-being. Many of them will be in 
next week, during the break, which again shows the dedication to their study and also the 
commitment of our staff to support pupils.  

As we move into the next term, we will encourage all pupils to maintain their momentum and continue 
striving for excellence. I will specifically be talking about the importance of community and how we 
all can contribute towards a positive culture at WFA – we will be introducing our new ambassador 
programmes, sharing news about our activities week and talking to pupils about the value of 
enrichment. With ongoing support from staff, peers, and families, we are confident that they will 
continue to achieve great things. 

Thank you for your continued support, and we wish you all a restful and enjoyable break. 

Warm regards,  
 

 
Mr Kieron Beeby  
Head of School  
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